
 

The CSAC has recommended funding for the 2021 Community Capital Program Grant 
applicants received in the spring intake as follows: 
  

Application #1 – Kinsmen Club of St. Albert 

• Project:  Renovations / Improvements to the Kinsmen Banquet Centre and RV 
Park Upgrades  

• Funding Request:  $41,250 

• CSAC Recommended Funding: $41,250 

• The Kinsmen Club is requesting funding to offset costs from security system and 
safety upgrades at the Banquet Centre, and upgrades to the RV park including a 
storage shed, new RV park office and site upgrades to approximately 20 stalls.  
The RV Park is a very popular location for camping enthusiasts, and the 
improvements will be a welcome addition.  Total project budget is $125,001. 

 
Application #2 – Muriel Martin Fundraising Society 

• Project:  Replacement of Play Structure Component 

• Funding Request:  $2,661 

• CSAC Recommended Funding:  $2,661 

• The school parent association is requesting funds to assist with the replacement of 
a piece of the school playground equipment (a spiderweb) which has become 
hazardous and must be removed.  The base of the structure is solid, but the “web” 
must be repaired, or the entire structure will need to be removed. This component 
has been well used in the past and it is the desire of the parent committee to 
replace rather then remove the component completely.  Total project budget is 
$7,984.  
 

Application #3 – St. Albert Soccer Association 

• Project:  Upgrades to Riel Field 1 

• Funding Request: $27,847 

• CSAC Recommended Funding: $27,847 

• The Soccer Association is requesting funding support to upgrade the infrastructure 
of Riel Field 1 to accommodate league requirements for their newly awarded Pro-
am womens soccer franchise.  The project includes bleachers, a scoreboard, as 
well as top dressing and additional seeding for the playing surface.  Total project 
budget is $83,541.   
 

Application #4 – Wild Rose Parent’s Society  

• Project:  Replacement of Play Structure Component 

• Funding Request: $2,661 

• CSAC Recommended Funding: $2,661 

• The school parent association is requesting funds to assist with the replacement of 
a piece of the school playground equipment (a spiderweb) which has become 
hazardous and must be removed.  The base of the structure is solid, but the “web” 
must be repaired, or the entire structure will need to be removed. This component 
has been well used in the past and it is the desire of the parent committee to 
replace rather then remove the component completely.  Total project budget is 
$7,984.    

 


